Hello current and future CCSC members!

We are pleased to announce that our 2021 summer pool registration is now LIVE!!!!
https://swimmingpoolpasses.formstack.com/forms/chase creek swim_club

Our membership board representative, Stacie Oliver, has worked hard to automate our process
this year- so we hope you'll enjoy the ease of this newly adopted software! (Thank you Stacie!)
Please note a few pieces of information prior to logging on:

o Please register no later than May 1st

e We are offering the option of paying in full OR paying in 2 installments (1
upfront, the second by May 1st)

e We are hopeful you'll help the pool and consider absorbing the "swipe fee"
necessary for this software (you have the option)

e There will be three forms that we will send out to you after you register in April
timeframe (COVID, Pool Rules, Liability) - we will need all those 18 years and
older to sign and return prior to entering the pool even if you're on the same
membership please.

Please note: if you would like to join Swim Team, you must join the pool. More information
about our 2021 Swim Season coming soon. The next GASL (Greater Annapolis Swim League)
meeting is March 18th- more information will be provided by our GASL rep, Suzanna Navarro-
Monzo and Chase Creek Blue Crabs Swim Team Manager, Tim Libby, shortly after.

Thank you again for your support and we look forward to a wonderful 2021 season!
Your Chase Creek Swim Club Board



